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April 25, 1991 

Mr. J. A. Stekl, Specialist 
Product Services 
Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
Ilion, New York 13357 

Dear Mr. Stekl: 

.__ ________ __, ________ __. 

This letter is in answer to your letter to me dated January 
29, 1991. I am sorry I have been so long in answering your 
letter. I have been sick since December, 1990, and have just now 
returned to work. I would be glad for you to repair the trigger 
assembly on my rifle and would prefer the replacement trigger 
assembly that you described which allows opening the bolt with 
the safety in the "on safe" position. 

I look forward to receiving my rifle as soon as possible. 

WP:mjs 

PS05022 


